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On 14 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from Japanese nationals 

working for UN agencies in Namibia at his official residence. Ms. Toshiko Takahashi 

UNICEF Namibia’s Deputy Country representative and Ms. Yuka Hayashi FAO Namibia’s 

Partnership Liaison and Resource Mobilization Assistant briefed Ambassador Asazuma on 

their roles at their respective UN agencies and shared their experiences working in 

Namibia. Ambassador Asazuma assured them of the Embassy’s accessibility for 

consultation on matters they deem the Embassy could be of assistance. 
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